
 
 

 

 

 
 
Welcome to Members’ Regulatory Day 2023 
Update on global regulations for sustainable and safe food production 
 
We’re looking forward to welcoming you to Leatherhead’s Regulatory Day on 20 September 
at our main office in Epsom! If you haven’t had chance to visit us in Epsom before or attend 
one of our previous members-only days, we do hope that you enjoy spending time in our 
fabulous home.  
 
We hope that the programme we’ve put together is informative and the networking sessions 
provide opportunities for you to meet with us and your industry peers. The programme has 
been designed to provide a global overview, covering the recently established regulations in 
the UK as well as regulatory developments across the EU and in various international markets. 
In addition to these presentations, we will be holding a discussion forum to share our thoughts 
on the regulatory challenges that we have been facing post-Brexit. 
 
Environmental sustainability has never been so important and continues to be of priority within 
the global food & beverage industry. Every single point of the supply chain from farm to fork 
is being scrutinised and increasingly being subject to regulations. An awareness of these 
evolving activities is crucial to any company’s growth and success. To explore this theme, we 
will also hold a discussion forum on the labelling regulatory challenges that industry faces in 
the drive to support environmental sustainability.  
 
Whilst we will be sharing our expert opinions and views on the day, we also aim to capture the 
key discussion points within our 2023 Annual Regulatory Trends Report, which will be 
released shortly. Please let us know if you wish to have a dedicated presentation to you and 
your team, in which will provide an overview of the report; one of our Account Managers will 
be in touch to arrange a meeting. 
 
Wireless internet is available in the conference area, and we will provide details on the day. 
Feel free to tweet during the day using @leatherheadfood and #leatherheadmembers 
 
Have a great day and please don’t hesitate to ask one of the Leatherhead team if you have 
any questions about the event, your membership or any of our other services. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Chris Landeg 
Commercial Director  


